
Feedback Request for Interdepartmental 

Cooperation Initiatives 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance cooperation 

between departments, we are reaching out to gather your valuable feedback regarding the recent 

initiatives that were implemented. 

We believe that your insights and experiences are crucial in assessing the effectiveness of these 

initiatives. Specifically, we would appreciate your thoughts on the following: 

• Your overall experience working with other departments. 

• Any challenges you faced during the collaboration. 

• Suggestions for improvement for future initiatives. 

Please feel free to provide any additional comments that you think would be beneficial. Your 

feedback will help us refine our approach and foster a more collaborative environment. 

We kindly ask you to respond by [Deadline Date]. Thank you for your time and input! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Department]  

[Your Contact Information] 


